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EXHIBIT

CXR Holdings, Inc. (“CXR”) recently learned that, prior to its acquisition of
WBLI(FM), alicense application for WBLI(FM) was submitted with a discrepancy that
has been reflected in the station’s license. Specifically, the station’s antennais a Shively
6810-5D-SS-DA. As described in the attached Technical Exhibit prepared by du Treil,
Lundin & Rackley, Inc., the original proof-of-performance, the licensed surveyor’s
affidavit, and the engineering supervisor’s affidavit and certification that were submitted
with the station’s license application (and previoudly filed STA requests) identified the
correct antenna model number. The license application form, however, identified an
incorrect antenna model number of Shiveley 6810-4R-DA, apparently as aresult of an
inadvertent clerical error. Upon discovering this discrepancy, CXR has acted promptly to
investigate the issue and take steps to remedy the error. By this application, CXR seeks
only to correct the station’s license to reflect the proper antenna model number.



